
To: 

City of Phoenix 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

Alan Stephenson 
Deputy City Manager 
Planning and Development Director 

From: Joshua Bednarek 
Planning and Development Assistant Director 

Date: October 26, 2022 

Subject: CONTINUANCE OF ITEM_ ON THE NOVEMBER 2, 2022, PUBLIC HEARING/ 
FORMAL AGENDA-PHO-2-22--Z-47-17-8 (G-7054)-APPROXIMATELY 130 
FEET NORTH OF THE NORTHWEST CORNER OF 19TH AVENUE AND 
LATONA LANE 

Item_, is a Public Hearing and Ordinance Adoption of a request to modify stipulations from 
an approved 2017 rezoning case. Modification of Stipulation case PHO-2-22--Z-47-17-8 is a 
request to modify stipulations for a 5.12-acre parcel located approximately 130 feet north of 
the northwest corner of 19th Avenue and Latona Lane for a proposed single family 
residential. 

This request is to continue the item to December 7, 2022, in order to allow applicant to 
coordinate and address any questions and concerns with the council members. 

Staff recommends continuing this item to the December 7, 2022 City Council Formal 
meeting. 

Approved: 
Alan Stephenson 
Deputy City Manager/Planning and Development Director 

*Attachment - email from applicant dated October 26, 2022
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*The Nov. 2, 2022 City Council Formal Meeting agenda listed this item in the memo as 

Item 53, instead of Item 54 as shown.




